
June 2016

Re: Upcoming Changes to ICMA-RC’s IRA Managed Accounts Program – No Action Required 

Dear Individual Retirement Account (IRA) Owner:

As of September 2, 2016, The Vantagepoint Funds will no longer be available investment options in your 
ICMA-RC IRA program. Because you are enrolled in our Managed Accounts service in your IRA, no action is 
required on your part. 

After the close of business on September 16, 2016, the Managed Accounts service will automatically  
reallocate your existing Vantagepoint Funds balances and future contributions to other mutual funds  
available in ICMA-RC’s IRA program.  

On May 27, 2016, we added several new non-Vantagepoint Funds to ensure there are a wide range of available 
investment choices in the ICMA-RC IRA program.

For a full list of available funds, please go to www.icmarc.org/irainvest.

Thank you,

David Tanguay 
Senior Vice President, Client Services
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